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Oliver Hoban

From: CCC Resilience Unit Mailbox 

Sent: 04 September 2023 14:25
To: Development Control
Cc:  

Subject: RE: 4/23/2194/0F1 - HAVERIGG HOUSE, GOSFORTH

RE: HAVERIGG HOUSE, GOSFORTH 
REF: 4/23/2194/0F1 
 
Good Morning 

Thank you for the opportunity to view the above planning application but there are no further comments in 
addition to the email response below sent on the 9th August 2023.  

Regards 

Rachel Woodward, Emergency Planning Officer 
On behalf of Jonathan Burgess, Resilience Manager 
Joint Emergency Management and Resilience Team 
Cumberland Council and Westmorland and Furness Council 
Westmorland & Furness Council’s Assistant Chief Executive Service 
Penrith Fire Station, Carleton Avenue, Penrith, CA10 2FA 

 
 
From: CCC Resilience Unit Mailbox   
Sent: 09 August 2023 09:51 
To: Development Control <Development.Control3@cumberland.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
 

Subject: RE: 4/23/2194/0F1 - HAVERIGG HOUSE, GOSFORTH 
 
RE: HAVERIGG HOUSE, GOSFORTH 
Ref: 4/23/2194/0F1 
 
Good Morning 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above planning application. This response from the Joint 
Emergency Management and Resilience Team relates to emergency planning arrangements in the unlikely 
event of an incident occurring at Sellafield Ltd.  The Sellafield site is currently covered by the provision of 
the Radiation (Emergency Preparedness and Public Information) Regulations 2019. 
The applicant should note that they are required to contact the Joint Emergency Management and 
Resilience office via emergency.planning@westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk to ensure information about the 
development can be captured and the Sellafield Off Site Emergency Plan can be updated accordingly. The 
type of information required to be included in the plan is the location and type of development. This 
information is vital to ensure public protection is in place in the event of an incident at the Sellafield 
Site.  This liaison is essential to ensure all occupants are aware of the  appropriate information and actions 
to take should there be an incident at the Sellafield Site.  
As the caravans are already in place this is a matter of urgency. We would like to gather this information for 
the plan and arrange a site visit.  
 
There are no objections to the proposed works. 



2

Regards 
Rachel Woodward, Emergency Planning Officer 
On behalf of Jonathan Burgess, Resilience Manager 
Joint Emergency Management and Resilience Team 
Cumberland Council and Westmorland and Furness Council 
Westmorland & Furness Council’s Assistant Chief Executive Service 
Penrith Fire Station, Carleton Avenue, Penrith, CA10 2FA 
 
 


